Bid Solicitation
Cleaning and Maintenance of Michigan Works Service Center
The Macomb/St. Clair Workforce Development Board is accepting bid solicitations from qualified companies interested in providing custodial and maintenance services at one or more of the four Michigan Works Service Centers located in Macomb County. The period of performance will be from July 1, 2021 through June 30, 2023.  Bids will be accepted until 4:00 P.M. on Thursday, May 20, 2021.  A set of instructions and a bid application that contains building specifications can be obtained by contacting the administrative offices of the Macomb/St. Clair Workforce Development Board, Inc, 21885 Dunham Road, Suite #11, Clinton Township, MI 48036-1030 or by sending an e-mail request to jwurmlinger@macomb-stclairworks.org.
Small business, minority-owned firms, and women business enterprises are encouraged to participate. The Macomb/St. Clair Workforce Development Board is a non-profit, equal opportunity employer/program.  Auxiliary aids and services are available upon request to individuals with disabilities.  Michigan Relay Center 1-800-649-3777 (voice and TDD)

